
Carpark Safety Advice 
 
Ex-cyclone Alfred was a very good test of the work we have done in the 
carparks and building to waterproof the property.  The good news is that the 
building stayed dry and the drainage in the Wilton St carpark is much 
improved.  
 
The bad news is that the rain damaged our neighbour’s property, and this 
affects the Wilton St carpark.   
 
There is an area, which we have marked with yellow tape, where the retaining 
wall is subsiding, and the fence is damaged.  This creates a risk for parking in 
that area.  
 
We are in discussions with the neighbour to rectify the problem.  Meanwhile, 
please note that you have been advised about the risk and please take care 
when parking.  


